
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary of State for transport 
c/o Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 
Department for Transport  
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 

This matter is being dealt with by 
Anna, Cartledge 

 
No 1 Colmore Square 
Birmingham B4 6AA 

DX 721090 Birmingham 43 
T: +44 (0)121 214 0000 

SW1P 4DR   
   
 
 

 
BY EMAIL: transportinfrastructure@dft.gov.uk 
CC ADDRESS: Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com   

 
Our ref: 1249803.26 

Your Ref: TWAO/NRCS/076 

8 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Sirs 

We are writing to confirm that we wish to withdraw the objection submitted on 02 August 2021 on behalf 
of our client, South Staffordshire Water PLC.  

I have enclosed our initial letter of objection to the Order as being promoted to facilitate the construction 
and delivery of a new station in South Cambridgeshire adjacent to the Cambridgeshire, biomedical 
campus. I have further enclosed our subsequent statement of case dated 15 September 2021. 

Please accept this letter as formal notification confirming our withdrawal to the enclosed objection. If 
you have any queries then please contact us.  

Kindly acknowledge and confirm receipt of this letter.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Shakespeare Martineau 
 
 
Please contact: 
Direct Line: 0121 214 0126 
Direct Fax: 0121 237 3011 
E: Anna.Cartledge@shma.co.uk 
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